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Barton Stacey Parish Council encourages Test Valley Borough Council to review how the housing
needs of village resident's, as expressed in our recent Housing Needs survey, can be met.
A focus on social rent, affordable rent and shared ownership would be welcomed.
We urge TVBC to review how small scale, quality design, and environmental friendly
development can occur - that enhances rural living and village life, and helps maintain
community businesses as viable.
Jo Gadney — Barton Stacey Parish Clerk





